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Justification for Non-Substantive Changes to the Collection

Revision to the SSA-2931:

· [bookmark: _Hlk152246839][bookmark: _Hlk159335011]Change #1:  We are making revisions page 1,  Section 1, Question F, under “IDENTIFYING AND REVIEW INFORMATION” 
· Old Language:  Explanation of Review Amount Changes, if OQR Determination is different Review Amount Changes, if OQR determination is different

· New Language:  Explanation of Review Amount Changes, if OQR determination is different

Justification #1:  We are revising to amend the letter case.

· Change #2:  We are revising the language on page 1, Section 1, Question I, under “IDENTIFYING AND REVIEW INFORMATION” 
· Old Language:  Beneficiaries in Scope of Review  
· Current Language:    Beneficiary/(ies) in Scope of Review

Justification #1:  We are revising for singular or plural noun use. 

· [bookmark: _Hlk152229658][bookmark: _Hlk161046530][bookmark: _Hlk152224069]Change #3:  We are revising the language on Page 13, Section 3, under “Consolidated Review” (bottom of page) 
· Old Language:  NOTE:  For Parent Review continue at Part 5 on page 30
· New Language:  NOTE:  For Parent Review continue to Part 5 on page 30”.

Justification #1:  We are revising the language for clarity.

· Change #4:  We are revising the language on page 17, Section 3.J.3.b., (bottom of page) 
· Old Language:  Verification of Child’s Existence and Child-in-Care (QRM 3612)
· New Language:  Verification of Child’s Existence and Child-in-Care

Justification #4:  We are revising the language to remove the reference to (QRM 3612) as this reference is no longer valid.

· [bookmark: _Hlk152231629]Change #5:  We are revising the Privacy Act Statements on this collection.
Justification #5:  SSA’s Office of the General Counsel is conducting a systematic review of SSA’s Privacy Act Statements on agency forms.  As a result, SSA is updating the Privacy Act Statements on this collection.

SSA will implement the changes upon OMB approval. This action does not affect the public reporting burden.
